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PFLAG & TSA Host Meet 

the Candidates on Oct. 21 
Reception Honoring All Couples Begins at 6pm, Candidates Speak at 7pm 
   The Greater Evansville PFLAG and the Tri-State Alliance will be hosting a candidates night on 

Tuesday, Oct. 21 at the 1st Presbyterian Church, 609 SE 2nd Street in Downtown Evansville. At 

6pm we will be hosting a reception honoring ALL couples, and then at 7pm each candidate for 

office will be allowed to speak for a minute and then answer 1-2 questions from the moderator. 

We usually have over 100 people attend, and we hope that you will help us pack the room. We are 

looking for volunteers willing to provide a dessert or an appetizer for the reception. Contact Wally 

Paynter at 812-480-0204 or wallypaynter@aol.com if you can help out with the food. 

Owensboro AIDS Walk, TSA Halloween 

Dance Are Both on Saturday, Oct. 25 
   Saturday Oct. 25 will be a busy day for the Tri-State LGBT 

communities. The 6th Annual Greater Owensboro AIDS Walk 

will be held on the Kentucky Wesleyan Winchester Campus 

Community Center. Registration and health fair begin at 11am, 

and the walk starts at 12 noon. For more information about the 

walk please visit www.OwensboroAIDSWalk.com.  

    Then that night the 2nd Annual TSA Halloween Dance will be 

held from 7pmð 12 midnight at the Evansville Airport Holiday 

Inn located at 7101 US Highway 41 North. All are welcome to 

attend, and the cost to attend is only $10 at the door. This second 

dance was added to the TSA Calendar due to the overwhelming 

response we get from Pride Prom. 

See Page 2 for Information About Comedy for 

A Cause 3 being held on Tuesday, Oct. 14 
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